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Stephen Twining <belaircpa90077@gmail.com> 
To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org

Tue, Mar 5, 2019 at 12:16 PM

I am writing to express my strong position against Case # 2018-3276-SNncil File # CF18-0634-S1. The proposed 
installation of two 50 foot digital displays immediately adjacent to the 170 Freeway between Oxnard and Victory Blvds. as 
part of the signage for the NOHO West development represents a significant public safety danger, an aesthetic blight on the 
community and a terrible public policy decision. Deaths may happen if you approve these digital signs.
Stephen C. Twining, Emeritus Chair Federation of Hillside and Canyon Associations, Emeritus President Bel-Air Beverly 
Crest N.C., Mobility Chair WRAC (14 Westside NC's and CC's as well as Land Use Committee Member. 20 plus year 
member West Los Angeles Community Police Advisory Board.

11693 San Vicente Blvd. #131 
Los Angeles, CA 90049 
310 472-6091 301 497-1662 cell 
belaircpa90077@gmail.com
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